
 

Behavioral Health Fellowship 

December 16, 2022 

 

Notice of Intent to Award 

After completing the review of all responses submitted in response to the Request for 

Qualifications (RFQ) Behavioral Health Fellowship-001, the Mental Health Services Oversight 

and Accountability Commission (Commission) has selected and hereby intends to award the 

contract to: 

  

 University of the Pacific 

   

This Notice of Intent to Award is posted on the Commission’s website (www.mhsoac.ca.gov) 

for five (5) working days, from December 16, 2022 through December 23, 

2022. Intent to Protest must be received by the Commission no later than 3:00 pm on 

December 23, 2022. 

  

Letter of Protest must be received by the Commission no later than 3:00 pm on January 3, 

2023. 

  

The specific requirements that must be followed for a protest are listed in the RFQ. 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmhsoac.ca.gov%2Fconnect%2Fgrant-funding-opportunities%2Frequest-for-proposal-rfp-for-immigrant-and-refugee-stakeholder-advocacy-local-program-contractor%2F&data=05%7C01%7CGregg.Fukuhara%40MHSOAC.CA.GOV%7C03bebd45ed3146644a4a08da3abced51%7C60292dfd8bde4e20b5acc75d9cdf6db0%7C0%7C0%7C637886880386521640%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KT3RsHaFOq4qBb%2FbfojdMvzKohxvMt7KxV5Y%2Bw2S0p0%3D&reserved=0

